Workshop on the International Movement of Grains

Status update- August 23, 2011

The location and date have been set: Vancouver, Canada December 6-8, 2011
All information including draft agenda, registration and hotel information etc. is available on the NAPPO website at www.nappo.org
RPPOs and the IPPC have been contacted regarding input on the agenda and potential speakers. We have had limited feedback.

RPPOs have contacted their member countries but so far we have only 3 registered participants.

The APPPC was discussing this at a  meeting the week of Aug. 15 and we are awaiting their feedback on potential attendees and agenda.

Twenty thousand dollars ($20,000) is available for support of speakers/participants from developing countries.  First priority will go to those willing to make a presentation.

NAPPO provided financial information requested by Germany in early August as Germany was considering making a financial contribution.  Perhaps due to vacation period, there has been no further response.

We have had only one request for funding support so far, from Jamaica whose nominated participant is willing to make a presentation.
In order for this workshop to be a success RPPOs are requested to:  

1.  Provide  information to NAPPO by September 30, 2011, regarding who will attend from their region and if they will make a presentation (at least from the public sector; it would be good to also have private sector names/organizations)
2.  Ask their NPPOs to send requests for financial assistance to NAPPO by September 30, 2011.

Hopefully discussions at the Technical Consultation can advance the process significantly. If not, we may need to cancel the workshop if there is insufficient interest as it does not make sense to hold an international workshop with only North American speakers and participants.  
From the IPPC we need to know:  

1.  Under what conditions would the IPPC recommend canceling/postponing  the workshop and when would that decision be taken?  (NAPPO would not be inclined to be the lead organizer if the workshop is postponed further.)  
Ian McDonell

NAPPO Executive Director

